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     “Book of Golden Deeds” Recipient Dot Hightower 
  

Mrs. Dorothy Pollard Hightower was presented the “Book of Golden Deeds” for her 
life-time accomplishments by Bill Rohrbach and Betty Baitland.  Her golden deeds 
include inspiring boys, girls, men and women, throughout her career as a teacher 
by modeling a life of faith, dignity, kindness, honesty, caring and friendship. The 
book includes letters from individuals whose lives she has touched. 

Dot was a second and fourth grade teacher and reading specialist at Lakeview 
Elementary in Sugar Land for 26 years. After her retirement, she continued to 
work on the renovation of the Lakeview auditorium. She also opened her home to 
struggling students and tutored them in reading, writing and math, but most im-
portantly in self-confidence and believing in themselves. 

Mrs. Hightower is an active member of First Baptist Church. She helped start the 
Iglesia Baptista Mission in Sugar Land and taught students in Spanish on Sunday 
mornings at the mission. 

She is very involved with her seven grandchildren and 
five great grandchildren. She is still always teaching 
someone something somewhere! 

Dot is a positive, cheerful lady, who can make you laugh 
when you want to cry, keep going when you want to 
quit, and see hope in all situations. She is always there 
with an open heart and understanding ear to listen to 
anyone.  

The Exchange Club of Sugar Land congratulates Dot 
Hightower on her life of golden deeds. 



Americanism Rick Forlano 

  713-621-6611 

  713-858-2113 C 

  fpforlano@suite1170.com 

   

Youth Victoria Chavers 

  281-207-2400 

  713-540-4615 C 

  vchaers@fortbendcouncil 

.org 

   

Community 
Service 

Sue Sanchez 

  281-490-9474 

  281-980-3939 H 

  sue.sanchez@alltel.com 

    

  Karen Makin 

  281-980-3638 

  281-980-3695 

  aliceemst@msn.com 

    

Child Abuse 
Prevention 

Stella  Falkenhainer 

  281-879-3924 

  713-412-9238 C 

  falkenhain-
ers@yahoo.com 

    

Membership Jeri Krauss 

  281-242-2886 

  713-443-4506 

  jeri@cbac.com 

    

  Bob Hargarther 

  281-256-4266 

  713-598-5454 C 

  bhargarther@iced.net  

    

House Carlos Perez 

  281-923-4900 

  281-265-9379 H 

  caperez@houston.rr.com 

    

  Ron Norsworthy 

  281-261-6673 

  281-261-6656 H 

  rnorswothy1@houston.rr.
com 
Larry Szymaszek 

281-879-6201 

281-650-7631 C 

lszymaszek@earthlink.net 

Prgrams Chris Connolly  
  (281) 261-9632  
  (281) 433-9489 C  
  cconnolly@houston.rr.com  

     
PR/Comm Larry Pullen  

  281-530-9373  
  281-851-3075 C  
  larrpullen@houston.rr.com  
     
  John Bourg  

  281-242-5125 

281-494-7687 

jbourg@omsi.net 
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Santa's 
Exchange 

Sue Lockwood 

  281-343-0415 

  281-794-7636 C 

  slockwood@houston.rr.com 

Fundraising Cristy Jennings 
  281-240-1851 
   281-701-9858 C 
  cristyjennings@aol.com 
    
  Cyndi Shofner 
  281- 342-6829 
  713-598-1001 C 
  cshofner@flash.net 
    
  Nini Hellmer 
  281-890-4000 
  281-772-2069 C 
  hellmern@autonation.com 
   

Social Mary Cook 
  281-261-5142 
  281-261-8486 H 
  dcook@houston.rr.com 
    

  
  

Spaghetti Paul DeMarsh 

  713-782-7730 

832-563-5434 

pdmars@yahoo.com 
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LAST HURRAH !!! 
Outgoing (pun intended) 

President Norma Reyna had 
a blast from the past with 
Exchangites at her farewell 

karaoke party.  

Norma’s slogan for her 
presidency was            

“Let’s Get Hands On.” 

Ray Walthan and Paul De Marsh 
entertain Norma with a duet. 

Norma, Brenda Pullen and Suzie Kern 
croon the Elvis tune “Suspicious Minds.”  

Brazilian Exchange Student, Mylene, 
enjoys the evenings antics. 

Linda and John Hancock couldn’t 
resist getting into the act. 

Norma’s final act of community service as President of the Sugar Land Exchange Club                                
was handing out checks to local non-profit agencies. 

Laura Levin accepts $l,000 for ARC 

Lidya Osadchey accepts $11,568 for E.S.C.A.P.E 

Linda Johnson accepts $1,000 for Brain Trust 

PROUDLY WE HAIL 

Rick Miller and Ann 
Krammes received the 

“Proudly We Hail” plaque 
from Americanism      

Chairman Naren Patel for     
displaying the American 

flag at their place of    
business and home. 


